
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 82.33% 

Sycamores – 93.45% 

Poplars – 94.67% 

Maples – 91.81% 

Elms – 92.94% 

Hawthorns – 96.56% 

Chestnuts – 93.53% 

 
It really is neck and neck in the 

run up to the final count for 

the term. It could be 

anybody’s! 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – This week we have been exploring under the ocean. We also 

loved investigating waterproof materials and getting Mrs Dodds wet when 

we thought a paper towel was a good material for a hat!  

Saplings – This week we have become fluent in recalling doubles and even 

started to recognise the inverse! We have also had lots of fun in the 

sunshine. Hello summer! 

Sycamores – This week we have written some amazing journey stories. 

Sycamores have now wowed me with their independent writing skills.  

Poplars – A great week learning about time – o’clock, half past, quarter to 

and quarter past! 

Maples – Maples have enjoyed playing tennis rounders this week. We are 

becoming more confident in the rules of the game.  

Elms – A fab week learning about the Roman invasion of Britain and 

Boudicca’s rebellion.  

Hawthorns – This week, Hawthorns have produced some great work on 

what it means to be good stewards and we wrote letters advising the 

community on ways to protect God’s creation.  

Chestnuts – Fantastic work on understanding what we learn about different 

sources of information.  

 

A busy week once again. It was a wonderful start with Sycamores 

leading us in Worship – what stars! They’ve really grown and matured 

this year with Miss Dunning. We’ve just updated our screens in many 

rooms in classrooms and I’m awaiting a large order of Chromebooks to 

further enhance ICT next year. They will allow us to move lessons into 

classrooms and eventually turn the ICT suite into a new library. Watch 

this space. Well done to the Under 11 Girls’ Football Team who came 

3rd in the Northumberland Catholic Schools’ Girls’ Cup this afternoon.  

A special mention to Evie B, who went in goal last minute due to our 

keeper being absent.  

Have a lovely weekend! Mr Moran. 

Lots of special mentions this week! Alfie W for winning most man of the match trophies this season, Will W for player of the 

course, Joel W for Little Shooters presentation, Frankie who has signed for Stakeford, Sophia U for gymnastics, Marcus for coming 

3rd and 4th in Fast and Slow dancing, Phoebe for getting her 1st swimming badge of 5m, Ava K for dancing, Kian for swimming and 

Matilda who has signed for Sunderland under 11’s next year. Well done everyone!  

Our fantastic award winners this week – 

given for lots of wonderful things, please 

ask why if your child was a winner. 


